
Tutoring 

 

Employees of the Catholic schools in the Diocese of St. Petersburg may not 

tutor students for money that are in their current classes or students that they 

may presumably teach in the future. Employees may not tutor for money on 

school premises unless they fulfill all of the stipulations of an independent 

contractor including insurance coverage and have the authorization from the 

principal and pastor where applicable. 


